
Dear Ms. Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my views on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project. The opportunity 

presented by the Stibnite Gold Project is compelling for many reasons and it is a project I am 

committed to seeing come to fruition. 

 

Midas Gold has worked hard to ensure the safety of the community during construction and 

operations of the Stibnite Gold Project. To minimize travel near important waterways, Midas Gold 

has proposed using Burntlog Road. This allows the company to take advantage of existing Forest 

Service roads and reduce travel on Johnson Creek and South Fork Road both of which are heavily 

used by recreationalists. This plan maximizes safety and ensures all Idahoans have access to our 

public lands. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project. This project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign 

countries for critical minerals and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. Sixty days 

is long enough for the comment period. 

 

Thanks for your time, 

 

 

Name: Cathy Duxbury 


